
Dear Parent/Carer 

ParentPay Update 

Thank you for activating your account.  We now have around 85% of our accounts 

activated.  Please contact the school office if you have any questions.  Your support with 

this is appreciated. 

Primary 7 Lochgoilhead Trip –Change 

An information evening for parents will now take place in the school on Monday 25th 

March at 7pm.  A letter was sent home about the original date clashing with a Larkhall 

Academy event. 

Attendance 

Due to illness and factors beyond our control, it would be unrealistic to have all of our 

pupils with an attendance rate of 100%.  I will be sending home an attendance summary to 

parents of pupils who have an attendance rate of between 80 and 90%.  The main reason 

for this is to keep you up to date.   

If your child is going to be absent, please phone the school office. 

The Parent Group 

We continue to be well-supported by the Glengowan Parent Group.  A donation of £2000 

has been made to the school as we begin the huge task of improving our maths resources.  

This will take some time, but your support of events at the school has helped us to make a 

great start. 

Over the past few years, the Parent Group has supported the school by purchasing 

thousands of new books.  We are seeing the impact of this significant investment and very 

grateful for the support. 

Please continue to support this valuable work through your attendance at special events, 

clothing donations and the many other initiatives this group organises. 



Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 12th March—P5 Swimming lessons begin 

Thursday 14th March— The Beetle Drive (A Glengowan Parent Group event for the whole family) 

Friday 15th March—SUMDOG Competition begins 

Monday 25th March—Lochgoilhead Meeting 

Wednesday 27th March—Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 28th March—Parents’ Evening 

Friday 29th March– School Closes at 2.30pm for Spring Break 

Monday 15th April—Pupils return to school 

 

Yours faithfully 

G Murray 

Head Teacher 

School uniform 

Various companies are able to supply school uniforms for Glengowan pupils.  However, it 

should be noted that TESCO will no longer be a supplier.  www.myclothing.com has now 

replaced TESCO. 

GPS App 

Please continue to check 

the GPS App for updates.  

Information about 

downloading the App is 

available from the school 

office.  Many thanks to the 

Parent Group for 

contributing to the next 

year’s subscription. 


